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When I moved to Sonoma County in 2022, the Sebastopol Senior Center was one of
the first resources I tapped into. As I continually adjust and find my way in this
beautiful area, the SSC remains at the top of my list of valuable resources!

I recognize you must make difficult choices, and that resources are not infinite.
Please continue to fund services that work well in protecting vulnerable people!

Sincerely,
Eve Harris




